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Item 1.01  Entry into a Material Definitive Agreement

On June 17, 2005 Semtech Corporation's wholly-owned Swiss subsidiary, Semtech
International AG, entered into a definitive agreement to acquire Xemics SA, a
privately-held Swiss company, in a cash-for-stock transaction.

The transaction with Xemics shareholders is valued at approximately $59 million,
assuming all variable portions of the purchase price are paid and including
payments associated with certain shareholder loans that will be assigned to and
assumed by Semtech International. Approximately $43 million will be payable by
Semtech International upon closing of the transaction. An additional $16 million
may be payable if Xemics meets certain performance objectives during an earnout
period of approximately one year. The purchase price is subject to a reduction
for social security, pension and stamp duty obligations to be paid post-closing
that are related to certain employee stock options exercised before closing;
this adjustment will not impact the total cash outlay associated with the
transaction.

The closing of the transaction, which is expected to occur within ten days, is
subject to the termination of certain agreements related to existing Xemics
options and other conditions. Approval of Government regulators is not required.

Xemics shareholders have made certain representations, warranties and covenants
with respect to the financial condition of Xemics and other matters. A portion
of the purchase price will not be immediately disbursed to the selling
shareholders but will be held in escrow for fifteen months after the closing to
assure some funds are available in the event liability attaches to the
shareholders as a result of a breach of the representations and warranties. Six
of the selling shareholders will remain liable for five years after the closing
as to certain representations related to organization, capital structure, and
tax matters. The contract provides for certain conditions and limitations on the
selling shareholders' liability.

Semtech has agreed to certain covenants related to support of Xemics' business
during the earnout period.

The foregoing description of the terms of the transaction does not purport to be
complete and is qualified in its entirety by the Share Purchase and Sales
Agreement attached as Exhibit 10.1 and incorporated herein by reference.

Item 7.01.   Regulation FD Disclosure

On June 20, 2005, the Registrant issued a press release containing forward
looking statements, including with respect to the effect of the Xemics
acquisition on its future performance and financial results. A copy of the press
release is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.1.

The information contained in this Item 7.01 (including the exhibit hereto) is
being furnished and shall not be deemed "filed" for the purposes of Section 18
of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, or otherwise subject to the
liabilities of that section. The information in this Item 7.01 (including the
exhibit hereto) shall not be incorporated by reference into any registration
statement or other document pursuant to the Securities Act of 1933, as amended,
except as shall be expressly set forth by specific reference to this Item 7.01
in such filing.
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Item 9.01.  Financial Statements and Exhibits

      (c) Exhibits  
          --------

          Exhibit 10.1   Share Purchase and Sale Agreement dated June 17, 2005
                         among Semtech International AG and various selling
                         shareholders regarding Xemics SA

          Exhibit 99.1   Press Release of the Registrant dated June 20, 2005.

                                    SIGNATURE
                                    ---------

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

Date: June 20, 2005                  SEMTECH CORPORATION

                                     By:   /s/   Jason L. Carlson 
                                        --------------------------
                                          Jason L. Carlson
                                          President and Chief Executive Officer

                                INDEX TO EXHIBITS

Exhibit Number           Description of Document
--------------           -----------------------

10.1                     Share Purchase and Sale Agreement dated June 17, 2005
                         among Semtech International AG and various selling
                         shareholders regarding Xemics SA

99.1                     Press Release of the Registrant dated June 20, 2005
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